

The Powys Society Newsletter

THE ANNUAL POWYS WEEKEND CONFERENCE

So far we have had an excellent response from members. It should be a particularly happy and enjoyable conference. For those of you intending to come but who have not yet sent in your booking, could you please return it to the Secretary to arrive no later than JULY 31, 1988.

Hope Hall is on the edge of the University of Exeter campus, set in its own pleasant grounds. There is parking outside the building. All meals are taken in the residence. We have been promised (promises! promises!) exclusive use of the Hall's library and licensed lounge.

A leaflet and map explaining how to get there will be sent to conference members in mid-August. If requested, we will also send a rail schedule. A list of those

attending will also be sent.

For those of you who wish to stay over Sunday night, accommodation in Hope Hall can be arranged if we let them know before July 31. The cost for bed and breakfast is £15.40. Unfortunately the residence cannot provide a Sunday evening meal but there are a number of pleasant pubs and restaurants in the city centre which is a brisk 10 minute walk away (downhill).

If members wish to display and sell recently published books, would you please make arrangements with the

Secretary.

*** DO REMEMBER PLEASE TO PUT A FEW BOOKS
IN YOUR SUITCASE FOR THE BOOK SALE ***